
                                                      

                 City International School Pimpri
Tuesday, 24 July, 2018                             Ref: CISP/P/GC/17-18/028  

Notice for Std:I to X
Dear Parents, 

It is our great pleasure to inform you that City International 

School Pimpri is organzing a Science Exhibition 

“INFOTSAV” in the month of August 2018 for the students 

of Std I – X.

3D and working models, Charts, Scientific Games etc. will be 

prepared and exhibited by the students in groups under the 

able guidance of the teachers.

Interested students should give their names to their Class 

Teachers before Monday 30th July 2018. Topic and other 

details will be conveyed to the participants by the in charge 

teachers in due course.

Kindly do make a note of the above.
With best wishes
Yours sincerely

Mrs.Pallavi Joshi
Principal


